
March 24, 2020

To our valued customer,

We hope that all of you are healthy and coping well with the uncertainty that comes

with the COVID-19 outbreak.  While we attempt to persevere through these

unprecedented times, one thing is certain:  Mead Clark Lumber is determined to keep

you supplied with the necessary lumber, tools and hardware products you need to

continue working at your jobsites and homes.

We remain open for business during our normal business hours, as we are classified

as an essential business under California’s Essential Critical Infrastructure Workers

mandate for COVID-19.

Because the situation we find ourselves in is fluid and changing, we are closely

monitoring and respecting the recommendations of the local, state and federal

governments.  While our store and yard remain open, we will continue to take

preventative measures to ensure the cleanliness and safety of our operations are in

compliance, therefore protecting our employees and customers.  We know that doing

our part to reduce the spread of COVID-19 gives us the maximum ability to keep

supporting our customers and the community we serve and live in.

We offer home and jobsite deliveries as well as will call services.  

Please call 707-576-3333 for more information.

Our store hours are:

Monday - Saturday 7:00 to 5:00

Closed Sundays

Hearn ave & DowD Dr Santa roSa

www.meadclark.com  707-576-3333


